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d. Annette Barnette Presentation–Ms. Barnette distributed miscellaneous materials to the Board 
including “The Pioneer Connextion” newsletter and showed a video that was presented at the 
Annual Address highlighting students who spoke about GSC transforming their lives.  Annette 
also disclosed the College’s new branding message, “Where You Belong,” as determined by the 
marketing committee.  

 
The Board recessed at 2:30 p.m. and reconvened at 2:40 p.m. 
 

e. Report on Staff Activities – Mary Alltop was excused by Chairman Radabaugh to attend other 
duties of the College; therefore, a report will be presented at a future meeting. 

 
f. Report on Faculty Activities – Dr. Joe Evans reported that the Faculty Senate met for the first 

time yesterday and began making committee assignments.  He further added that the West 
Virginia Advisory Council of Faculty has adopted its legislative agenda for this year.  He 
presented a copy of the agenda to the Board and discussed the items listed. 

 
g. Report on Student Activities –Tashua Allman reported that Student Government assisted with 

freshmen orientation and MoveπIn Day.  Student Government conducted a survey with all new 
freshmen and obtained information regarding what the students expect to gain from his/her 
college experiences, what the students’ first impressions of the GSC campus were, and how the 
GSC campus can be improved.  She provided an overview of the survey results to the Board. 

 
h. Miscellaneous Updates from the President – President Barr distributed a report accenting 

employee salary information for FY 2007π2009 and a partial list of activities that he was 
engaged in during the months of June – August.  He made reference to the employee salary 
report and noted that in FY 2007, 19% of the classified staff were at 100% of their respective 
step and grade of the West Virginia Grade and Step Schedule and for FY 2009, 31% ��to   and  �� ��100%  of  and�� ��and �� �� tand    �� � �� ��and  
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IT WAS MOVED BY JERRY MILLIKEN THAT THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
APPROVE THE PROPOSED GSC INSTITUTIONAL COMPACT (MASTER PLAN FOR  
2007π2012) SUE MORRIS SECONDED THE MOTION. 
 
MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. 

 
Old Business 
N/A 
 
New Business 
N/A 
 
Announcements 
Chairman 


